
Construction is still underway at Union Station, and until it 
is completed, passengers can access the waiting room, 
ticketing and baggage office by following signs to the trackside 
of the building at the south end. From there, passengers will 
follow signs to the newly constructed passenger platform, 
under the large white canopy. When construction is completed 
in July, passengers will access the Amtrak facility from the front 
of the building. Note: The stop for Amtrak Thruway buses will be 
temporarily located on Wynkoop Street, across from Union 
Station and marked with signage.

SAFETY ADVISORY DURING CONSTRUCTION
Construction of a new commuter rail station is currently 
underway at historic Denver Union Station. This work is not 
expected to affect Amtrak passengers or station operations.  
The renovation projected will be complete by late 2014. During 
the construction period, please be mindful of the following:
	 •	 Be careful as you walk near the construction area. 
	 •	 Stay at a safe distance from machinery and moving 
		  construction equipment.
	 •	 Watch out for any tripping hazards, such as construction 	
		  debris or uneven surfaces.

PARKING NEAR UNION STATION
Although there is no passenger parking at the new location, 
there are numerous long and short- term parking lots and 
garages around Union Station. For more information on 
where to park, visit www.downtowndenver.com/getting-around/
driving-and-parking. 

DRIVING DIRECTIONS TO UNION STATION
From the North: Take I-25 south to exit 213 toward 38th Ave/
Park Ave. Keep left at the fork, follow signs for Park Avenue/
Downtown and merge onto Fox St/Park Ave W.  Continue onto 
22nd St.  Turn right onto Blake St.  Turn right onto 17th St.

From the West:  Travel east on 6th Ave. Take the exit onto I-25 
N. Take exit 212A for Speer Boulevard South. Merge onto North 
Speer Blvd. Turn left onto Wewatta St. Turn right onto 15th St. 
Take the 1st left onto Wynkoop St.

From the East (DIA):  Travel west on I-70. Follow signs for I-25 
South.  Keep right at the fork and follow signs for 38th Ave/Park 
Ave.  Continue keeping right at the next fork and follow signs for 
Park Avenue/Downtown and merge onto Fox St/Park Ave West.  
Continue onto 22nd St.  Turn right onto Blake St. Turn right onto 
17th St. 

From the South:  Travel north on I-25 to exit 212A for 
Speer Boulevard.  Merge onto North Speer Blvd. Turn left onto 
Wewatta St.  Turn right onto 15th St.  Take the 1st left onto 
Wynkoop St. 

USING RTD TO REACH UNION STATION
For information on how to use RTD to reach Union Station, 
call RTD’s telephone information center (TIC) at 303-299-6000, 
or visit rtd-denver.com. The TTD phone number for speech and 
hearing impaired is 303-299-6089. The TIC is open Monday-
Friday from 6 a.m. - 8 p.m. and weekends/holidays from 
9 a.m. - 6 p.m.

FOR MORE INFORMATION
Amtrak For more information, Amtrak customers locally can 
call (303) 825-2583 or the toll-free Amtrak contact centers at 
(800) USA-RAIL.

RTD For more information about RTD, call 303-299-6000, or visit 
rtd-denver.com.

Denver Union Station Project Authority For more information 
about the Denver Union Station redevelopment project, call 
303-592-5465, or visit www.denverunionstation.org.

www.denverunionstation.org 

AMTRAK RETURNS TO UNION STATION ON FEBRUARY 28, 2014
After being temporarily relocated, Amtrak will move back to Union Station located at 

1701 Wynkoop St. (17th and Wynkoop) on February 28, 2014.  
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